
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 2, 2008 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was held with the following members present: 
Board Members Hull, Levey, Brumage, Walton and Town Administrator Simmons. 
 
Minutes were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s report was as follows: $13,634.47 
 
Barry Levey gave a report on the meeting he and Richard Walton had with USDA Representatives Roberts 
Adams and Kendra Harmon. Outstanding items were discussed and reviewed in order to gain loan 
completion. 
 
A loan resolution for USDA was introduced; motion was made by Barry Levey and 2nd by Richard Walton 
to accept resolution.  Yea’s Nea’s and all absent votes were listed. 
 
Barry Levey introduced and made a proposal to adopt the new Keedysville Standard Water Ordinances. A 
proposal was introduced to complete all document. Motion passed and all agreed. 
 
No Further business to discuss meeting adjourned. 
 
 
Submitted,  
Amy Simmons 
Town Clerk 


